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MEMORANDUM

TO: Stephanie Cabrera, Assistant Clerk, Government Audit and Oversight Committee 
 Honorable Supervisor Dean Preston 

CC: Alisa Somera, Legislative Deputy Director, Board of Supervisors 
 Melissa Hernandez, Legislative Aide to Supervisor Dean Preston 
  
  
FROM: 2022-2023 Youth Commission 

DATE: Tuesday, November 15th, 2022 

RE: SUBJECT: REFERRAL FROM BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 

At its virtual meeting on Monday, November 14th, 2022,  the San Francisco Youth 
Commission Transformative Justice Committee supports the approval of File No. 221093 
with the following feedback and recommendations: 

1. The Youth Commission supports the hearing to discuss a citywide approach to address 
gun violence in San Francisco.  

2. The Youth Commission recognizes that gun violence has been prevalent in the City and 
County of San Francisco and across the nation.   

3. The San Francisco Youth Commission Transformative Justice Commission seeks 
clarification on what on the ground work will be done to minimize gun violence or will there 
only be approaches to support individuals mental and physical health in the aftermath of 
gun violence with the citywide approach to address the issue.  

*** 

Please do not hesitate to contact Youth Commissioners or Youth Commission staff (415) 554- 
6446 with any questions. Thank you. 


